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First name: Shannon

Last name: Lords
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Comments: To Whom It May Concern:

I grew up in Great Falls and went to Holland Lake every summer.

I am trying to find the words to express how against this development I and my family are.

It was a big enough blow when motors were finally allowed on the lake.

The consequences of this development are unimaginable.

In addition to the environmental impact, this will make yet one more sacred outdoor space unavailable to regular

Montanan's.

Please consider carefully before you approve this monstrosity.

Many thanks,

Shannon Lords

 


